
 

 

Ex Parte Court Customers: 

The following is additional information regarding the transition to the new Ex Parte calendars. 

We are currently in the process of adding the new calendar slots to our scheduling system and hope to have all calendars entered 

within the next week. Although the new calendar will be in place starting the week of March 10th, we are aware that there are remote 

Probate/Guardianship hearings noted through March 24th and to cause the least disruption as we make this transition, the court will 

hold remote hearing as scheduled through that time.  The in-person Probate/Guardianship calendars will begin to appear as of March 

24th. 

Things to consider: 

The remote Probate/Guardianship calendars on Mondays and 
Tuesdays will consist of cases set by Case Schedule, Special Set 
or court order.  Additional remote spots may become available 
depending on volumes. 

Unlawful Detainers not resolved at the 1st appearance will be 
assigned to the two designated UD judges as well as other 
available SC judges. 

Ex Parte Commissioners will be hearing 1st appearance Unlawful 
Detainer cases only. These hearings will take place each morning 
M-F by video. 

Motions for telephonic appearances will not be required as the 
request can be made at the hearing to include other necessary 
participants.   

Minor settlement currently set through March 24 will proceed as 
scheduled. On the new calendar they will be set on the Civil 
Motions/Other calendars. 

The court will be exploring a possible rule change to allow 
Minor Settlement orders to be presented without hearing.  

The court is currently in the process of updating the Note for 
Hearing form, but customers can use the existing one (revising 
as needed) until a new one is available. 

 

 

 


